
Little Swan Lake Sanitary District Board Meeting 
Wednesday, March 9, 2022 

 
Members 
  

Trustee / President – Mat Douglass                                  Water Superintendent – Larry Lawson Attend Via Phone if needed 
Trustee / Vice President – Bob Breen                               Bookkeeper – Christie Butler 
Trustee / Secretary-Treasurer – Patrick McKinley             Recording Secretary – Patty Andersen Absent 
 

Meeting was called to order by Bob Breen at 7:30 p.m. No visitors. Change in time was posted 
 

Approval of Minutes – Bob Breen motioned to approve last month’s minutes. Mat Douglass seconded. Motion passed. 
 

Superintendent’s Report  
 Both wells are running well.  
 Nothing more heard from Ron Sharf $451 about low water pressure 
 
 

Secretary-Treasurer’s Report 
 Pat McKinley presented the financial reports.. 
 Bob Breen motioned to accept the Sec/Treas Report. Mat Douglass seconded. Motion passed. 
 Pat McKinley reported Jeff Jones had combined his lots so there will not be an additional fee for the additional 

water service. 
 

Old business  
 None 

 
Approval of Bills 

 Total: $3,394,94. Pat McKinley motioned to pay the bills. Bob Breen seconded. Motion passed.  
 

Meeting Adjourned 
 Mat Douglass motioned to adjourn. Bob Breen seconded. Meeting adjourned at 7:50p.m.  

 
 
Next meeting is Wednesday, April 13th 2022. 
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